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Welcome to the new 
Inverness Royal 

Academy Project…
This is the first edition of the new Inverness
Royal Academy newsletter. This monthly
newsletter will provide an update on the
project, local community activities and the
project team.

Timeline/ Phases

The above Computer Generated Image (CGI)
is an interpretation of how the new competed
Inverness Royal Academy will look from the
South West corner in 2016.

P1 – July 
14-Sep 14

• Formation of temporary car park and bus
drop off/pick up.

• Establishment of site compound.

P2 – Aug 
14-Jun 16 

• Construction of new Inverness Royal 
Academy.

P3 – Jun 
16-July 

16

• Inverness Royal Academy decant from the 
existing Academy to the new Academy.  

P4- July 
16-Mar 17 

P5- Mar 
17-Jun 17

• Demolition of the existing Inverness Royal 
Academy.

• Commence and complete hard and soft 
landscaping.

• Construction of 2 MUCIA 3G pitches. 

P4 
complete 

July 
2014

July 
2017

July 
2015

July 
2016

Phase 1 
complete 

Phase 2 
complete 

Phase 3 
complete 

Phase 4 
complete 

Phase 5 
complete 

The below timeline outlines the different
phases of the project:



Please contact Finlay in the first instance for any
queries or comments relating to the project.
Finlay.Black@miller.co.uk
Invernessra@miller.co.uk

Contact Us
Finlay Black 
Senior Project Manager
Miller Construction 

Google: Inverness Royal Academy – New
Campus for more information

The CGI image above shows the main internal
stair of the new Inverness Academy building.
The below CGI shows the external south
elevation.

Considerate 
Constructor Scheme

Miller Construction as part of Galliford Try are
an Associate Member of the National
Considerate Constructor Scheme. This
means that all of our sites are monitored
against a Code of Considerate Practice which
covers:

• consideration for the public.
• environmental impact.
• Cleanliness.
• being a good neighbour.
• as well as being responsible, respectful,

safe and accountable.

We will work with the local community,
stakeholders and our supply chain to not only
build a fantastic new school but to have a
positive long term effect on the Inverness
community!

The below picture shows the new Inverness
Royal Academy site whereby ground works
are currently taking place.

If you would like to receive more frequent
updates regarding activity on site including
notification of any unexpected activity e.g.
unavoidable late working then please send an
email to Invernessra@miller.co.uk


